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I want to extend my heartfelt thanks for making this year’s Founders’ Evening at the Metropolitan Cathedral of

Christ the King an exceptional celebration of the achievements of both our pupils and staff at St Edward’s College.

Our collective dedication and hard work were evident in every detail, and the evening truly reflected the spirit of

our community. I am incredibly proud to be an Edwardian and to be part of such a vibrant, talented, and faithful

community. As St. John Paul II once said, “The future starts today, not tomorrow,” and I believe that through our

efforts, we are helping our pupils build a bright and promising future. We said farewell to the Class of 2024 and

wish them success in their future endeavours - whether it is in university, apprenticeships or employment. We also

warmly welcomed our new Year 7 pupils who received their house badges, a symbol of their place in our school

family. Finally, a big thank you to the musicians for their exceptional performances.

To view all images please click here.
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GREAT YOUNG PEOPLE, DOING GREAT THINGS

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

UPCOMING
EVENTS

ISLE OF ARRAN TRIP
SAT 14 SEPTEMBER

PD DROP DOWN DAY 1
MON 23 SEPTEMBER

Founders’ Evening in the cathedral.

https://flic.kr/s/aHBqjBHk2e


Rank
Year

7
Year

8
Year

9
Year

10
Year

11

1 Penelope
  H

Meadow C Lewis B Max D Sam R

2 Archie B Rose D Seth H Myley C Tom M

3 Orlaith D Juliana N
Rafael
Diaz-G

Ben C Rosie S

4 Prince-
Anthony L

Lilly-Ann H Matthew B Phoebe L Reuben A

5 Gabriella M
Layla-Jane

M
Isabella B Eva P Tomir B

6 Zach W Samuel S Liam O Oscar T Luca C

7 Clara-Rose
C

Shea E Evie D Joseph D Isabella G

8 Leo F Jenson H Logan H Yasmine J Adrian LR

9 Janelle O Kane L Cian M Joshua L Samuel M

10 Tessa P Dillon M Kieran C Anita O Isla S

Well done to the following pupils that have earned the most positive points out of their year

group this week.

Special congratulations to Lewis B in Year 9  for gaining the most positive points out of the

school.
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PUPILS WITH EXCEPTIONAL POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
THIS WEEK
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We would like to make Old Edwardians aware about the relaunch of the OE Dinner on

Saturday 12 October 2024, 6.30pm, in association with CIEA and FOSEC.

The evening will start at 6.30pm with welcome drinks in the College Hall, offering a chance to

reminisce and enjoy the company of old friends. At 7.30pm, we will move to the newly

refurbished College Refectory for a three-course meal, followed by music and dancing to

continue the celebrations.

To secure your tickets please click the following link:

https://www.stedwardsshop.co.uk/store/p/old-edwardians-dinner-2024

We encourage you to spread the word to fellow Old Edwardians, as we hope to welcome as

many of you as possible to this cherished event. 

OLD EDWARDIANS’ DINNER

https://www.stedwardsshop.co.uk/store/p/old-edwardians-dinner-2024


It was great to see the amount of pupils who turned up to Rugby and Netball after school in

the first practice of this academic year. Well done everyone for joining in!
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SPORTS NEWS: RUGBY AND NETBALL - JOIN IN

Also a great turn out from our Year 11 students as they make a start on the Further Maths

GCSE course!

MATHS CLUB - JOIN IN



Thank you to University of Liverpool for coming in this week to speak to our Sixth Form about

academic opportunities and activities to get involved with University of Liverpool.

We hope this inspires students to get involved!
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LIVERPOOL SCHOLARS PROGRAMME - WORK HARD

We kindly ask parents to park responsibly near the College gates and to be considerate of

our neighboring residents.

By ensuring your vehicle is not blocking driveways or obstructing traffic, you help maintain a

safe and cordial environment for everyone. Thank you for your understanding and support.

PARKING IN FRONT OF THE COLLEGE GATES - TREAT
OTHERS WELL



FOSEC met last Tuesday for a fantastic and productive meeting that saw us planning a whole range of

events for the school year. Our next meeting is on Tuesday 1 October at 7pm in the Standard pub, West

Derby. 

Our first event, the Quiz night, on Friday 18 October, where you’ll have the opportunity to ‘beat the

teachers’ is already selling well. This is a great way for us to welcome our new Year 7 parents and for us

veterans to enjoy a convivial atmosphere, a well-stocked and very competitively priced bar, and cheese

and biscuits for that little bit of extra brain power and all for just £10 per person!

Tickets can be bought at: The Friends of St Edward’s College PTA (FOSEC) are busy planning our new

terms events - grab your diaries and make sure you get these booked in as places are limited and our

event sell out very quickly.

Don’t forget our school lottery! We have winners from St Edward’s every week and it’s well worth getting

involved. Tickets can be bought at:

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

Dates for your diary:

Tuesday, 1 October - next FOSEC meeting 

Friday, 18 October - Quiz and Disco

Saturday, 30 November - Winter Ball
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Please click the link below to see how the school has prayed during this week; every

lesson at 0840 daily begins with this common prayer. Please do select a day to read

reflectively and prayerfully, entering in to prayerful solidarity with the school family.

Daily Prayer in the College

DAILY PRAYER IN THE COLLEGE - GROW IN FAITH

I would like to make Year 7 parents aware that the New Parents’ Meeting scheduled to take

place on 18 September has been cancelled.

I wish the Year 11 students going on the Isle of Arran trip for four days a safe and fun trip!

This Sunday the girl choristers will be singing Missa Brevis by MacDonald and God be in my

head by Walford Davies.

Lee Fabia

Principal

COMING UP

https://st-eds-college.greenhousecms.co.uk/docs/Daily_Prayer/Daily_prayer_4-6_Sept_2024.pptx

